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I am opposed to this bill.  Under no circumstances should the arts not having enough 

money be considered an emergency.  Oregon has a number of emergencies, most 

caused by bad government policy.  Rising crime is one of them because of cutting 

back on police and restricting their ability to make arrests and bad DAs who don't 

prosecute crime.  Other bad policies as well causing more emergencies. Bad policies 

have driven businesses, who could have been contributing to the arts, out of the 

state.  This bill needs to not see the light of day. 


